
Memorandum
To: Board of Trustees

Superintendent Dr. Shon Hocker

From: Libbi Barrett, Assistant Superintendent, Director of Secondary

Date: April 27, 2022

Re: High School Transfer Request Data for SY 2021-2022

Dear Board of Trustees and Superintendent Hocker,

This Board Memo offers data and answers for questions asked by Trustee Heather Tenbrink at the Board
Workshop on April 18, 2022.

At the high school level, out of 278 transfer applications,  there were 29 transfer requests denied.
22 of the 29 transfers were denied as they were out-of-district (ODT).

Only 7 in-district transfers (IDT) were denied. The  reasons for denial are listed below (grade reflects grade
for 2022-23 SY).

Transfer Requests Denied for SY 2022-2023:

● 12th -  was on an approved transfer in 2019 to CHS, rescinded the transfer 11/12/2019 to attend
ICON (online school).  No longer eligible for transfer due to previously rescinding. (CHS requested)

● 9th - Grade level is full (CHS was requested)
● 9th - Grade level is full; discipline & grades an issue. (CHS was requested)
● 9th - Grade level is full (CHS was requested)
● 9th - Grade level is full (CHS was requested)
● 9th - Grade level is full (CHS was requested)
● 9th - Grade level is full (CHS was requested)


